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Dear Mike:

Relative to your letter to Dr. Dunham
of December 15 and the air sampling program
in general, I should like to tell you of
discussions I have had with Dr. Cooksey and
with Rod Southwick, the new public information
man for SAN. All three of us are in agreement
that Southwick hereafter should handle public
infcrmation on the air sampling program. I
should, of ccurse, like to keep informed.

To establish an agreement for such
handling, I suggest that Southwick and I get
together with you (and Nels Garden or anyone
else if their presence is called for). This
is simply to advise you that I will be in
touch with you in about 10 days with this in
mind.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel M. Wilkes
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